
Road improvement scheme for Thomas
Street, Bessbrook

A £95,000 carriageway resurfacing scheme on Thomas Street, Bessbrook will
commence on Monday 12 October 2020.

Minister urges the public to have
their say on monitoring the health of
our seas

Environment Minister Edwin Poots MLA has urged people in Northern Ireland to
help Government to achieve the UK wide vision for clean, healthy, safe,
productive and biologically diverse seas by having their say on proposals for
marine monitoring programmes.

The Northern Ireland Transport
Statistics 2019-2020 statistical
report has been published today

The latest edition of Northern Ireland Transport Statistics, containing
statistics for 2019-2020, is now available.

Health Minister Robin Swann addresses
10th Annual NICON Conference

Health Minister Robin Swann today highlighted the challenges facing HSC
services and his continued commitment to delivering the transformation
agenda, he also thanked HSC staff for their ongoing dedication throughout the
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Covid 19 pandemic.

Minister Swann welcomes relaunch of
Workforce appeal

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the relaunch of the Department’s
Workforce Appeal to boost staff numbers to assist in the battle against
Covid-19.
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